
Hello, and welcome to PG&E's Learning Management System, or 

LMS, Community. 

My name is Jerilyn Gleaves, and I lead Supply Chain Responsibility 

at PG&E. 

That includes supplier diversity, supply chain environmental 

sustainability, as well as supplier code of conduct. 

We created this inclusive space to bring together small and diverse 

business owners like you, who are interested in learning, growing, 

and building community. 

This is a free resource where you can exchange ideas, share 

experiences, and continue to learn from industry experts and other 

business owners in real time. 

We're committed to growing this community and welcome your input. 

We hope to see you often leveraging this platform to increase your 

knowledge on topics like cyber security, going global, disaster 



preparedness, and more. 

You can post, share, reply, and join the conversation today. 

We're thrilled that you're here and thank you for joining us. 

 


